
Item C3
Recognition of Lori Farrell, Pat Johnson, and Nikki Leu for 
Efforts of Sending Care Packages to Soldiers in Iraq
The Mayor and City Council would like to salute the deli workers from Five Points Skagway 
for their diligent efforts of sending care packages to soldiers in Iraq. Lori Farrell, Pat 
Johnson, and Nikki Leu have been sending care packages to soldiers in Iraq once a month 
for over a year. We congratulate these three women and other employees from Skagway Five 
Points for their dedicated service to our soldiers serving in Iraq.
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